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REPORT OF THE EVENT 

 DATE:08/3/2022 

 VENUE:ABDUL KALAM BLOCK 

 BENEFICIERIES: NSS VOLUNTEERS  - 250 

 PARTICIPANTS: 55 

 COMPETITIONS:Elocution, Singing & Dance. 

  DISTRIBUTION OF PRIZES 

 NEED OF THE PROGRAMME:   As per the UGC guidelines and keeping in view the 

growing gender inequality ratio in rural areas the NSS of our College gives importance in 

celebrating and giving awareness about Women Empowerment. 

 EVENT: 

o The International Women’s Day was celebrated by the NSS Units of C. 

Kandaswami Naidu College for Women, Cuddalore on 8
th

 March 2022. The main 

purpose of celebrating this event is to raise awareness about the status and dignity 

of women among the students. In this regard, the Elocution competition was 

conducted on the topic “VETRIYEN SIGARANGAL PENGALAE” (WOMENS’ 

ARE THE ACHIEVERS)along with singing and dance competitions. After the 

completion of the competitions the name of the winners were announced. 

o As per the protocol the programme was started with Invocation followed by 

Welcome address given by Dr. G. Kavitha, Assistant Professor of Economics, 

NSS Programme Officer Unit II. The programme was presided over by Dr. S. 

ShafinaBanu, Associate Professor and Head, Department of Economics, College 

Committee Member and she has given a brief talk on “Women Empowerment”. 

The competitions were conducted and 55 students were participated and nearly 

250 students were in the venue. As per the guidelines of the Tamilnadu 

Government the SOP was strictly followed during the session. At the end of the 

programme the vote of thanks was delivered by Dr. M. Mahalakshmi, Assistant 

Professor of Tamil, NSS PO Unit I. This programme was organized by the NSS 

Programme Officers Dr. M. Mahalakshmi, Dr. G. Kavitha and Dr. R. 

Pazhaniammal, with the guidance of the Principal In-charge Dr. K. Mullai. 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 


